

Richard G. Webster, Jr.

Vice President Regulatory Policy and Strategy Telephone 215.841.4000 ext 5777 Fax 215.841.6208 www.peco.com dick.webster@peco-energy.com

An Exelon Company

PECO 2301 Market Street, S15 Philadelphia, PA 19103

March 11, 2015

Via E-filing

Rosemary Chiavetta, Secretary Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission Commonwealth Keystone Building 400 North Street Harrisburg, Pennsylvania 17120

Re:

PECO Energy Company Electric Long Term Infrastructure Improvement Plan and Distribution System Improvement Charge

Dear Secretary Chiavetta,

On or around March 27, 2015, PECO Energy Company ("PECO" or "the Company") anticipates that it will file a Petition for Approval of (1) an Electric Long Term Infrastructure Improvement Plan ("LTIIP") and (2) the establishment of a Distribution System Improvement Charge ("DSIC").

Pursuant to Section 1354 of the Public Utility Code, 66 Pa. C.S. § 1354, utilities must provide notice to customers of the submission of a petition for approval to establish a DSIC. To meet this requirement, PECO intends to include a bill insert in customers' April bills starting on April 2, 2015 and ending on April 30, 2015. Based on feedback from Commission Staff, PECO would like to provide in this notice a PUC docket number for those customers that may wish to challenge the filing. PECO must submit the text for the bill insert to its print vendor in mid-March, prior to the anticipated filing date of the Company's LTIIP and DSIC petition. Therefore, PECO is submitting this letter to the Commission so that it may be docketed and a docket number can be assigned.

Thank you in advance. Please direct any questions or concerns you may have to me.

Sincerely,

24W\_\_\_